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Argyle Music Association Cabaret 

Celebrating our 39th Year! 

 

Dear Sirs and Madams: 

 
In lieu of the 39th Annual Argyle Music Association Cabaret, we will be holding a Cabaret online 

silent auction which will be held on Sat May 8
th
, 2021. This gala event, historically held at Mulgrave School 

in West Vancouver, not only showcases the incredible talents of Argyle music students but also raises 

funds for graduating music student scholarships and bursaries.  Despite the challenging 

circumstances from COVID 19 last year, we were able to award over $5,000 in scholarships for 

graduating students in the music program in 2020, as well as bursaries. Due to the ongoing challenge 

of the Pandemic, we are holding our silent online auction again this year and we are hoping to meet 

and exceed our fundraising efforts this year.  

 

Costs are covered partly by ticket price but we depend on generous donations from our community 

sponsors to support the Argyle Music Association (AMA) scholarship fund. Historically, the event 

is attended by up to 240 patrons and presents an excellent opportunity for community exposure. 

We hope that your business can help the AMA by supporting this event 

 

We are seeking support through either Financial donations or Donations in kind for a online silent 

auction (travel, gift certificates, goods or services that relate to the business in question). 

 

Your business will be acknowledged on the night of Cabaret, in the Cabaret Program, as well as 

mentioned in the Argyle Music Association Newsletter, Argyle PAC Facebook Page and on the 

Argyle Music Association Website www.argylemusic.ca 

 

All donations are greatly appreciated and the Argyle Music Association thanks you for contributing 

to the success of our Cabaret evening. 

 
Please contact me if you have further questions about this request on synaro@shaw.ca or 
778 868-0533. 

 
Donations deadline is the 30

th,  April 2021. 

Thank you in advance for your time and help, 

Yours sincerely, 

Suzann Millar, 

Cabaret Fundraising Coordinator Argyle Music Association 

 

Mailing Address 

Argyle Music Association c/o Suzann Millar 

Fundraising Coordinator of AMA 

242 28th street east, North Vancouver, BC V7N 1C2 

http://www.argylemusic.ca/
mailto:synaro@shaw.ca

